O'Day, Liz

From: Brian Bochman <brian@enclavecompanies.com>
Sent: Thursday, December 21, 2023 11:14 AM

To: Markegard, Glen; O'Day, Liz

Cc: Collin Kaas; Shari Ahrens; Griffin Jameson
Subject: FW: Continuance for 78th Street Application
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Categories: CityView Planning Attachment

Glen & Liz,

As discussed, please plan for a continuance of our application at tonight’s meeting to give us time to finalize so changes
to the project plans. We will get our plans updated and submitted to have our project reviewed at the February 1st
Planning & Zoning Meeting. | will plan on being there this evening in case any of the neighbors that may attend have
any questions about the project that | can answer.

We are still planning on making our Grading Permit Application next week so that it can fall under the 2023 reviews.

Thank you again for your patience and let me know if you need anything further from me.

Brian Bochman

300 23 Ave E, Suite 300, West Fargo, ND 58078
D. 701.997.2567 ©O.701.478.4300 C.701.212.8110
W. enclavecompanies.com
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